James C. “Jim” Conkwright

General Manager

High Plains Underground Water Conservation District No. 1
2930 Avenue Q

Lubbock, Texas 79411-2499

(806) 762-0181 (office phone)

jimc@hpwd.com (E-mail)

Jim Conkwright was born in Hereford, Texas.

He received his degree in Animal Science with a business option from
Texas Tech University in 1964.

Conkwright served on the High Plains Underground Water Conservation
District No. 1 Board of Directors for 14 years.

He was named general manager of the High Plains Water District in 2001.

Conkwright serves on several water-related advisory committees and
planning groups. Some of these include Vice-Chairman of the Llano
Estacado Regional Water Planning Group (“Region 0”), and Director of
the Texas Water Conservation Association.

In addition, he is Immediate Past President of the Texas Alliance of
Groundwater Conservation Districts, and is a member of the City of
Lubbock Water Advisory Commission, and the Groundwater Management
Area 1 & 2 (GMA) boards.

Received The 2011 Gerald W. Thomas Outstanding Agriculturalist Award
for Public Service, College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources,

Texas Tech University.

He and his wife have two grown daughters and two grandsons.
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